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The American Action Forum released an infographic examining the need to reform the federal approval process 
for infrastructure projects. AAF found that for energy projects requiring both an environmental assessment and 
environmental impact statement took an average of 90 months to complete the required assessments prior to 
receiving approval. Without reform to the approval process, massive infrastructure investment may be unlikely 
to deliver the desired near-term economic growth effects.

Read the entire analysis here. 

AMERICANACTIONFORUM.ORG

https://www.americanactionforum.org/research/energy-infrastructure-plans-should-reform-federal-approval-process/
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